
       

 

 

N O T I C E 

 

IT IS NOTIFIED FOR INFORMATION THAT THE 

B.A./B.COM 1st YEAR  1st SEMESTER CLASSES WILL BE 

COMMENCED ON 07.07.2018. 

ALL 1st YEAR 1st SEMESTER STUDENTS (BOTH B.A. AND 

B.COM) ARE DIREECTED TO ASSEMBLE IN 

AUDITORIUM(GROUND FLOOR) AT 11 A.M. ON THAT 

DAY. 

 

02.07.2018 
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